
 

 

Updates – Coronavirus (COVID- 19) 

Please Keep Giving to our Parish Collections 

  

Dear Parishioners, 

In this time of the Covid-19 pandemic please help us to help you. Parish services and 

pastoral support will continue even though we will not be able to come together for the 

public celebration of Mass.  

At a time of financial insecurity, we need funds to maintain our parish office and our 

parish staff. Your WEEKLY CONTRIBUTION TO THE FIRST AND SECOND PARISH 

COLLECTIONS is more important than ever. You know your own circumstances and I 

ask you to give only according to your capacity. Yet, if we all give what we can it will 

add up to more than enough. 

Donation boxes have been set up in each of our Lumen Christi churches. Please drop 

your planned giving envelope or loose collection into the boxes provided during the 

nominated opening times or at the parish office.  Alternatively, you can make an online 

donation on the dedicated website www.dow.org.au/plannedgiving by clicking on the 

green planned giving link.  

Also, there are the tap-points in the Cathedral if you would like to donate to the St 

Francis Xavier’s Cathedral account. 

Thank you very much for your support. 

 

 

 

 
Very Rev Bernard L Gordon 
Vicar General & Administrator 
23 March 2020  
  

 


